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June 12, 2020  |  COVID-19, Firm News
 

PPP Flexibility Act and
Massachusetts Reopening
Update Webinar Now
Available
 

By: Rich May

Thank you to everyone who attended and contributed to this morning’s webinar as we
discussed changes under the recent PPP Flexibility Act and updates to the Massachusetts
reopening plan. For those of you who were not able to attend the webinar or want to review
the presentation, the full recording can be found below:

If you have a question that was not answered during the presentation, please feel free to
reach out to any of attorneys Jeff Loeb, David Glod, J. Allen Holland or Frank Gaeta.
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